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This year, our focus was to explore how the children manage their online ‘identity’, and 

how the internet shapes how and what you think of yourself and others.  As always, the 

children had a very informative discussion as well as discussing the uses of the internet, the 

rules to follow, the positive and negative side of the World Wide Web and the dangers to 

be aware of.  

Tonne of Tins is back for 2020 and once again we would like to help support our 

food banks by donating tins! The campaign is across the whole of March, if you would 

like to contribute, please bring your tins to school throughout March. We will then 

weigh our tins and deliver to Pirate FM. Many thanks in advance for your support. 

Giles Hill, from Aspire has very kindly offered to lead an Internet Safety Session for parents on 

Monday 9th March at 6pm. This will be very informative on how to keep your children safe on 
line and when using Social Media. We highly recommend your attendance. 



Our stars of the week are  

Arthur, Charlie Rs, George and Finlay. 

Well done to you all.  

A reminder that our information meeting for the forthcoming residential to 
London is on Tuesday 25th February at 3:15pm. Important information will be 

given out so it is vital that at least one parent for your child attends.  

 Monday 24th February - School starts  
 Tuesday 25th February - 3.30pm - London information session for parents 
 Thursday 5th March - World Book Day - children to dress as their favourite 

book character 
 Monday 9th March - 6pm - Internet Safety Session for parents 
 Monday 16th - 19th March - London Residential for Yr’s 4, 5 and 6 
 Tuesday 24th March - 1pm - 6pm - Parent Consultations 
 Thursday 26th March - 2pm - End of Term Assembly 
 Friday 27th March - 1.30pm - Break up for Easter 
 Friday 1st May - 7pm - Concert with Will Keating and musicians 

With World Book Day looming, we have decided that on Friday 6th March, your 

child can come to school dressed as their favourite book character. There will be 

many book related activities happening in school as well.  

Thank you for your commitment to extending the club provision next half term. I 
am very pleased to share we will be offering this on four days. Payment will be set 

up on Parent Pay. A letter will follow with more details. 


